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Mon 31,2027 %57 AM

Jennifer Morgan <jennifer.morgan@nettletonschools.net>
Re: REZONING FOR SOUTH SIDE OF SOUTHERN RIDGE BLVD

To Ronald Cooper; Tracy McGaha

After reviewing the request for rezoning for the south side of Southern Ridge Blvd, Nettleton School District is in agreement of this request.

On Mon, Mar 1, 2021 at 9:54 AM Ronald Cooper <ron.cooperi@nettletonschools net> wrote:

No issues with this rezoning.
Ron

—————————— Forwarded message —————-

From: Karen Curtner <karen curtneri@netiletonzchools net>

Date: Thu, Feb 25, 2021 at 8:39 PM

Subject: Fwd: REZONING FOE. SOUTH SIDE OF SOUTHERN RIDGE BLVD
To: Ron Cooper <ron.cooperi@netiletonschools.net>

Begin forwarded message:
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